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June 18, 2018 
 
TO: Firestone Building Products Customers    
Re: Price Increase Announcement 
 
 
The cost of steel and aluminum continues to increase sharply in 2018. The recent tariffs imposed 
on foreign steel and aluminum have caused a surge in domestic demand thus abruptly increasing 
our costs.  Therefore, Firestone Building Products must implement a price increase on the 
following products effective June 19, 2018. 
 
 
Product Categories         Increase up to: 
 
Steel 

                         
                             10% 

 
Painted Aluminum 13% 

Anodized Aluminum 16% 

Existing documented quotes submitted prior to June 19th will be honored.  All other orders will 
reflect the price increase.  
 
On behalf of Firestone Building Products, I appreciate your continued support of our high-
performance building products and warranty services. If you have any questions, please contact 
your local Firestone sales representative or Regional Business Manager. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Anthony Salvatore  
Vice President, Sales 
 


